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Dear Parent/Carer   
  
This year the London Borough of Hillingdon is taking part in NSPCC’s Pan London Talk PANTS week. Talk 
PANTS is a campaign designed to support parents, carers and professionals to have age appropriate 
conversations with children, that can help keep them safe.  
 

Many Schools across the UK are delivering lessons in school to share important safety skills without giving 
explicit information or telling scary stories. If your child’s school is taking part you should be have notified 
by the school.  
  
If you would like to know more about the NSPCC’s campaign and see how you can help keep your children 
safe in partnership with your child’s school, more information can be found at nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule  
  
Around and during the week, there will be parents/carer workshops that go through Talk PANTS and 
support for Talking PANTS at home. There are also Out of School settings workshops for parents of children 
who attend after school clubs/activities. To register for these, please see table below and click the link on 
the date/time that suits:  

 

Theme Date Time Registration Link 

Parent/carers Tuesday 9th 
July 

2-3pm https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/97f37708-
518b-445c-9feb-9be693482fdf@3c4f002a-8d6d-
4ede-8372-faf47ca8473f  

Parent/carers Wednesday 
10th July 

2-3pm https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/4d22c9af-
20c6-4aa9-9de5-c0452956b397@3c4f002a-8d6d-
4ede-8372-faf47ca8473f  

 
Out of School Settings: 

Theme Date Time Registration Link 

Parent/carers Monday 8th 
July 

11am-
12pm 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/12273c3c-
82cb-41f3-a54e-cace33f0ed23@3c4f002a-8d6d-4ede-
8372-faf47ca8473f  

Parent/carers Wednesday 
10th July 

4-5pm https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/ae6cda62-
8205-4f7f-941a-a0cf6d6f40f9@3c4f002a-8d6d-4ede-
8372-faf47ca8473f  

Parent/carers Wednesday 
18th 
September 

6-7pm https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/3105b9ca-
244b-4fb8-9278-610cbc9f9d43@3c4f002a-8d6d-4ede-
8372-faf47ca8473f  
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If you cannot attend the workshops, you can watch a webinar here:  
Talk PANTS - Updated Webinar for Parents (youtube.com) 

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with the TALK PANTS team at 
the NSPCC or with your all allocated worker.  
   

 
 

 
 
Kind regards  
 
 

 

 
 
Helen Smith  
Principal Social Worker  
On behalf of London Borough of Hillingdon.  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bk0p0Et-ZZ0

